
 CITY OF PORT LAVACA 

 
COUNCIL MEETING: DECEMBER 12, 2022  
 
DATE:  12.05.2022 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
FROM: JODY WEAVER, INTERIM CITY MANAGER 
 
SUBJECT: Services Agreement with the Chamber of Commerce – Ratification of FY 2021-23 agreement 
 
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
During the budget workshop on June 22, 2020, Council discussed the scope of a three-year agreement with the 
Chamber to provide services associated with Event Management and Marketing and budgeted $75,000/year for 
these services. We recently realized that this agreement was never brought back to Council for official approval. 
Included in the consent agenda is a ratification of this agreement as it was presented in 2020. 
 
Later on in the agenda, I am asking for consideration to revise this agreement to include “Communications” services 
within the scope of services of the agreement.  Refer to the memo for that agenda item for more information. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS:   
 
FY-2021-23 SERVICES AGREEMENT WITH THE PORT LAVACA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE FOR 
EVENT MANAGEMENT AND MARKETING SERVICES. 
 


